
 

Friday 24th February 2017  

Year 5  

This week they have been making Viking 

boats (out of foil) and tested which one was 

the best by having a competition to  see 

which one could hold the most weight.  

Our Values 

Compassion 

Honesty 
Respect 

Forgiveness 

Perseverance 

Trust 

Maple and Chestnut  

Maple have been making Chinese lanterns 

and  fans because it was Chinese new year. 

In maths they have been working on their 

weighing skills.  

Year 4  

Last  week  year 4 had an Indian  

day and had loads of fun creating 

arts . They made rangoli patterns, 

they danced and dressed up.  

Willow and Elm 

As willow and Elm have been  learning 

about space they decided to make there 

own rockets and blast it off in the field 

using water as fuel.  



Celebration Awards  

Chestnut– Edward 

Maple - Evan  

Willow—Phoebe 

Elm–  Freya and  Becky 

Lime–  Ieuan 

Y3-Roxanne 

Y4–All of year 4  

Y5– Destiny 

Y6-Kayleigh and Jake 

Lime 

They have been  learning how to 

write reports. They are very                     

informative!   

Year 6  

Now year 6 have written up there     

adventure stories and have even made 

a book from there story. Staying in the 

Mayan theme they tried some Mayan 

tortillas.  

Little conkers                                                                      

Little Conkers enjoyed their monthly visit 

to the ladies and gentlemen at their 

Coffee morning in school. The children 

performed some of their favourite action 

songs, including the “Pirate song” and “If 

you’re happy and you know it!” Born                     

performers! 

Year 3 

Year 3 have been drawing stone 

age houses and animals ,using 

different  coloured crayons and 

have also been using their own 

hands as a guide for creating 

Sports 

A few weeks ago three pairs got      

entered into a gymnastics               

competition one boy pair, one 

boy and girl also one girl pair. 

The boy pair placed second   

overall and the girl pair got a 

score of 9.6 out of 10  which won  

them first place. Overall the 

school came third out of              

eighteen. Later in the week the  

first and second place pairs got   

presented there medals by a 

Carres grammar school coach. 


